
 

The Marches Academy Trust -Gender Pay Gap Report 2024 

 

The Marches Academy Trust, in accordance with the Equality Act 2010 (Gender pay gap information) Regulations 

2017, is required to publish information to demonstrate how large the pay gap is between our male and female 

employees. 

 

The overall gender pay gap is defined as the difference between the mean or median hourly rate of pay to male 

and female employees. 

 

The results of the statutory calculations are: 

 

1. Mean gender pay gap 

 

The difference between the mean hourly rate of pay that male and female full-pay relevant employees receive is 

12.6%. 

2. Median gender pay gap 

 

The difference between the median hourly rate of pay that male and female full-pay relevant employees receive is 

42.4% 

 

3. Mean bonus gender pay gap 

 

This indicator is not applicable to The Marches Academy Trust. 

 

4. Median bonus gender pay gap 

 

This indicator is not applicable to The Marches Academy Trust 

 

5. The proportion of males and females receiving a bonus payment 

 

This indicator is not applicable to The Marches Academy Trust 

 

6. The proportion of males to females in each quartile band 

 Male Female 

Lower quartile 17% 83% 

Lower Middle quartile 15% 85% 

Upper Middle quartile 30% 70% 

Upper quartile 30% 70% 

 



 
 

 
 
 

  
 

Supporting Statement  
 
The Marches Academy Trust is committed to the promotion of equality of opportunity to all 
employees and supports the fair treatment of all staff irrespective of gender. Teaching staff are 
remunerated on an incremental pay scale that rewards them for their professional performance, 
wider contribution to their school and their level of experience. Associate staff pay is regularly 
reviewed and benchmarked on a national and local basis to ensure that pay correctly reflects the 
value and complexity of the work undertaken. Male and female staff at the Trust are treated 
equally on appointment and throughout their careers with the Trust. The distribution of male and 
female staff across the quartile bands is representative of the gender make up of our workforce. 
The gap in mean and median pay between men and women also reflects the composition of the 
workforce as opposed to any pay inequalities; many of the lower paid roles predominantly attract 
more female than male applicants. 
 

I confirm that the above information has been prepared from our payroll data on the 
snapshot date as of 31st March 2023 and fairly represents the gender pay gap 
information for the Marches Academy Trust. 
 

 
 
 
Sarah Finch 
Chief Executive Officer 


